
NEWS  FLASH 
Vice President Bartice has reportedly resigned. 

With this, HVLA has now has 10 Directors quit since Nov. 2015.  TEN!!!   

VP Bartice’s departure is especially disappointing and disheartening to 
many HVLA owners.  He was voted into office Nov. 2017 with one of 
the largest number of votes in Association history.  Because he claimed 
to be highly experienced in corporate governance/management, firmly 
business-minded and balanced in his view of community needs, 
members saw him as someone who would represent ALL members. 

Of the 10 Directors who have quit - 5 women and 5 men – the majority 
were supporters of balanced Association spending to benefit ALL 
members (not just the golfing elite).  Consistent and well-founded 
rumors have circulated that inappropriate negative behavior by the 
small group controlling HVLA was at least partly (or largely) 
contributory to these resignations.  Countless Committee Members 
have also resigned for similar reasons.  It cannot get much more 
apparent that this small group continues to control HVLA; and, 
continues to manipulate All members into subsidizing their pet sport 
(plus low cost drinks and eats) – to the tune of over $765,000 for 2018. 

TIME FOR ACTION!  Are You Willing To Pursue Further Action?   

FIRST STEP:  In a “Comment” below, ask the 10 resigned 
Directors to openly state any of their reasons related to 
inappropriate negative behavior of others.  Past-Director 
Spitzer has already helped to start this process…..  

SECOND STEP:  Go To “Hidden Valley Lake Owner Advocate” 
(link below), click on “An Action Plan…” and follow the 
“Instructions”….. 


